
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

 
SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE NO. 4474 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its regularly scheduled meeting on 

Tuesday, July 23, 2024, the San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors adopted 
an ordinance relating to increasing the Uniform Transient Occupancy Tax, making 
minor administrative revisions to the language, and ordering that the proposal be 
submitted to the qualified electors at the November 5, 2024 election. 
 
Ordinance Summary 
 

The ordinance is to place a measure on the November 5, 2024 ballot, to 
provide funding for San Bernardino County infrastructure and services by 
increasing the transient occupancy tax, paid by occupants of hotels and vacation 
rentals, from 7% to 11% providing approximately an additional $9,400,000 
annually for general government use and making minor administrative revisions to 
County Code section 14.0203. 
 

A certified copy of the full text of this ordinance is posted for public review 
in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 385 North Arrowhead 
Avenue, 2nd Floor, San Bernardino, California. 
 

Voting on the ordinance was as follows: 
 

AYES:       Supervisors: Col. Paul Cook (Ret.), Dawn Rowe, 
Curt Hagman, Joe Baca, Jr.  
 

NOES:       Supervisors: None 
 

ABSENT:       Supervisor(s): Jesse Armendarez 
 

 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE 
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 
 
DAWN ROWE, Chair 
Board of Supervisors 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
LYNNA MONELL 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


